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MEMORANDUM FOR THE

PRIME MINISTER -

Attached la the acknowledgment sent 

to Mr. Churchill In reply to hla telegram re gold and 

Uhlted States dollar accounts.

The situation Is further complicated 

by the French suggestion that the gold they hare taken 

from the Poles should be recouped out of the gold we 

hold on French account.

I doubt If there has been an opportunity 

for the Ministers concerned to go Into the question fully,

and In any event one of the three members of the committee,
■

Mr. Ralston, will be away today.
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